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AH Committee

From: Doris Lang <doelang@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, September 06, 2019 3:46 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Makila Farms

Aloha Committee Members, 
 
I am writing in opposition of the Makila Farms Project for the following reasons- 
 
1. The West Maui Plan Update NEEDS to be completed BEFORE any more development can be approved in this 
area 
 
2. WATER 
- We are at stage 5 (highest) water shortage and it is being monitored by days on and off water supply.   
- The developer claims he will be drilling a new well. He's not drilling into another source, he's planning to put  put 
a straw into the same aquifer that exists now.     
 
3. FIRE 
- Launiupoko area is ranked the highest fire zone on Maui.  Untended fallow land surrounding this development 
will put more people at risk.  Especially, since everyone is dependent on one road to evacuate.    
 
4. 201H should NEVER be considered for exemptions for market price houses.  He has included them with his 
affordable housing project application 
 
PLEASE REJECT THIS PROJECT and not have it drag out like Makila Rural East and Polanui Gardens did.   
 
Mahalo, 
Doris Lang 


